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New USD 415 board clerk/director of finance hired
(KNZA)--A new Hiawatha USD 415 board clerk/director of finance has been

hired.

Following an executive session at their regular meeting Monday evening, the USD
415 Board of Education voted to hire Levi Thompson for the position.

Thompson, a Hiawatha High School graduate, currently serves as executive
director of Vintage Park in Hiawatha.

He will replace Sarah Windmeyer, who had held the position since December
2017. The board accepted her resignation last month.

In other action following the closed door session, the Board voted to hire
Kimberly Applegate as an elementary school teacher, Matt Lock as middle school
assistant track coach and Madee Walker as assistant middle school volleyball
coach.

As part of the consent agenda, the board accepted the resignations of high school
social studies teacher Jim Cox and elementary school head custodian Todd
Zeigler.

Also accepted was the retirement resignations of Jill Sprick as payroll clerk and
Debbie Gamble as elementary school custodian.
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